
 

 
 
 

9 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 12 Textiles Mock exam 

On the 2/3/4th July Year 12 Textile Students will be off timetable to complete their Mock Exam. The focus 
of this will be to produce a product based on their chosen Personal investigation theme. Students do not 
require to be in school uniform for the exam however it will be in exam conditions. Students can bring 
drinks and snacks and will go for lunch at the normal times of that day. 

To prepare for their exam they need to have researched at least 2 Artists or designers and completed their 
own samples in response to this research. They should also have sketched out design ideas so that they 
have a clear plan of what they intend to make. The students are allowed to pre-prepare fabrics and pattern 
templates prior to the exam period. 

The personal investigation is 60% of the Textiles A Level and students will continue with this until February 
2026, therefore they can refine and develop any un-finished products should they need to. 

The GFW on the 16th June 2025 will give students an insight to university level Fashion and Textiles work 
and hopefully inspire their own ideas. 

Whilst we will endeavour to provide fabrics and materials for the students it is not always possible to 
accommodate everyone’s personal needs. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Mrs Keilly Goddard 
Textiles 
 


